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CITY OF ISLETON 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday, February 25th, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. at Isleton City Hall, 101 Second 

St., to consider the following: 

 

1. Conditional Use Permit CUP 04-19 for an RV camp site and associated accessory 

structures at 301 Jackson Boulevard, Isleton, CA 95641. 

 

2. Conditional Use Permit CUP 05-19 for a commercial lavender cultivation field 

and accessory agricultural uses including the construction of a barn/event center 

not to exceed 2500 sq. ft. at 301, 401 & 501 Jackson Boulevard, Isleton, CA 

95641.  

 

3. Tentative parcel Map 02-19 to split the property located at 401 6th Street, Isleton 

Ca, 95641, APN# 157-0040-051 into two parcels.  

 

4. Conditional Use permit CUP 08-18. Use Permit for River City Farms for a 

cannabis cultivation and distribution facility in a proposed warehouse (10,000 sq. 

ft.) at 401 6th Street, Isleton, Ca 95641 with an Initial Study/Mitigated Negative 

Declaration environmental Study. 

 

Development Agreement DA 2018-05 for cannabis delivery-only retail and 

distribution operations associated with this use permit. 

 

All interested persons are invited to present testimony on the matter at the meeting, 

and/or submit written comments prior to the meeting. Submit any written comments to 

Intern Planner, City of Isleton, 101 Second St., Isleton, CA 95641 or by e-mail at 

jamesgates@cityofisleton.com. Copies of the staff report and project descriptions are 

available for review at City Hall. 

 

If you require special accommodations in order for you to attend or participate in this 

public meeting process, please contact the Deputy City Clerk at (916) 777-7770 or by e-

mail at yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com in advance of the public hearing so that we 

may make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 

 

 

POSTED: February 14th, 2019  

By:     Yvonne Zepeda 

  Deputy City Clerk 
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